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              Dear Parents, Teachers and Students, God is good… 
 
            An invisible enemy, deadly and unaware of boarders is what the world  

            is experiencing at this time: the COVID- 19 pandemic. It has spread its  

           deadly wings across the globe just in a matter of few months. Today,  

           what happens in the Americas is felt in Africa; what happens in Asia is  

           felt in Europe, which indicates that all the people living in this world are 

           brothers and sisters, and that we are all one family under one God.  

           This realisation leads us to God and His mercy when we find our own  

           beloved people affected directly by this virus. Life is hard to live but God is 

           good. Is there a season in life without conflicts? Is there a space without 

           tensions and worries? The reality of losing our loved ones in a plane crash 

            to the trivial inconvenience of our warm water getting cold, and cold  

            desserts turning warm, makes us understand that life is hard. But God is 

            good. At this time of torrential floods, blasts due to human negligence,  

            attack of deadly virus, one needs to remember that God is good and He 

            has a plan for everyone. 

            Let’s continue to pray for world. 

 

                                                                                     Fr. B. Anthony Amaladoss. 

 



HEADMISTRESS’ MESSAGE 
Greetings to all! 

Just when you think that there is no hope for anything, God reaches 
down and says,” Hold my hands and let me lead the way.’’ 

Dear parents, students and well-wishers… 
These days as we are experiencing the challenging time due to the 
outbreak of covid-19. The entire world is broken and is wounded. 
During this tough time let us be aware that we have to face the 

present situation without losing our hope. As a saying goes, “Time 
passes by so quickly, change happens all around us every day whether 

we like it or not.’’ 

So the time has passed and the innovative session of 
E-Magazine PMS CANVAS has broadened the activities 

designed by our teachers, offers the students a virtual 
platform to present their creativity as we get the 

positive response from our students showcasing their talents. 
 

I appreciate the efforts of the teachers, 
students and parents for your continuous cooperation 

you show towards our PMS family. God reward 
you all. 

 
HAPPY READING! 
Sr.Vailankani Fernandes. 



FROM THE EDITORS’ DESK 

 

Dear Readers, 

Greetings to all! 

We welcome you to the second edition of 

PMS CANVAS 2020-21, a priceless slice of 

work brought to you by our budding artists. 

 

This edition of the E Magazine was made 

possible due to the immense support and 

guidance given to us by our management. 

 

We thank all the parents for their cooperation 

and efforts for making the 1st edition of 

PMS CANVAS a successful one by sending 

the creative work of their wards. 

As the journey during the pandemic 

continues, we will capture the beautiful 

memories digitally and present before you. 

We appreciate your constant support and 

hope you enjoy this magazine as much as we 

enjoyed putting it together. 

 

Ms. Margaret Budding 

Ms. Angeli Tigga 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Activities Galore 
 
Little artists of PMS expressed their creativity 

by making myriad art works as per the topics 

given to them in Art and craft section. With 

paints, glitters, crayons and waste materials 

available at home like ice-cream sticks, empty 

bottles and cardboards, kids exhibited their 

originality coupled with imagination in 

different art forms. It was exciting to see them 

coming up with innovative ideas. 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

  



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Raksha Bandhan’ or ‘Rakhi’ is a 

special occasion to celebrate the 

virtuous bond of love between a 

brother and a sister which is one of 

the deepest and noblest of all 

human relations. 

 

Here is a glimpse of our PMS 

children celebrating ‘Rakhi’ at home. 

 
 

So here we go……………… 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 15th  of August we celebrated our 74 th  

Independence day. The tiny tots of Nursery and 

Prep Lotus put up an enticing programme. Due to 

the unprecedented times, the programme was 

recorded and compiled from the safe environment 

of our children’s homes. Even with limited 

resources, the children mesmerised the viewers with 

their enthralling performances. The little patriots 

depicted our national symbols and national 

leaders. They paid tribute to the defence forces of 

our country. They also showed us that our diverse 

culture and language barriers do not separate us. 

Indeed, this day is a day of elation as we got freed 

from the clutches of foreign rule. We have learnt to 

value the gift of freedom presented to us by the 

great leaders of our country. 

JAI HIND 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Cleanliness 
A clean home is a happy home. 
Awareness of the cleanliness and personal 

hygiene is the need of the hour. Our tiny 

tots of PMS showed us how to remain 

healthy and hygienic through various ways. 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yoga and Exercise 
Health is Wealth. 

We cannot enjoy sound health without doing 

exercise. It makes us fit, strong and healthy. 

So, here we present our tiny tots of PMS 

learning to be physically fit and mentally 

strong. 



 



 



 



 





 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Rainy Season 
The most welcomed season is the rainy 
season when nature is in full bloom. It is the 

time for kids to get wet, make paper boats, 

hop on puddles, eat yummy dishes prepared 

by mummy. Here we have our little ones 

dancing and enjoying themselves in the rain. 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FANCY DRESS 
COMPETITION 

An online Fancy Dress Competition was 
initiated for nursery children. The kids were 

enthusiastic as online competition for them 

was a new concept. 

Children dressed up in colourful costumes,  

and they depicted the character. The efforts 

and the hard work of children were highly 

commendable. The competition proved to 

be a great learning experience as it gave 

the students a platform to explore their 

talents. Kudos to the winners! 



 



 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Hindi Rhyme Competition 
PMS organised an online Recitation 

competition for the students of PREP. 

Ten students from each section participated. 

The participants were judged on the following 

parameters: 

Costume, Introduction, Confidence, 

Presentation and Message. 

The children recited the poems with great 

confidence. The rhythm and modulation were 

amazing. The parents had taken sincere efforts 

to prepare their wards with the relevant 

costume and props. It was quite entertaining to 

watch the kids perform. 



 



 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You 
Dear parents, 
Thank you for being a constant source of support 

to your child. It is said “School is a second home 

and home is a first school”. At the moment, you 

dear parents are playing a pivotal role in 

teaching and engaging your children. A special 

thanks for your time and involvement. We 

appreciate you all. 

Stay safe. Stay blessed. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Our sincere thanks to Headmistress: Sr. Vailankani Fernandes 
All teachers of Fr. Peter Mermier Pre-school Editorial Board: 

Ms. Margaret Budding and Ms. Angeli Tigga 


